
Could you help us

to improve what 
we do and the 
way we do it?

Are you a patient, 
service user or 
carer who has 
something to say 
about our services?

DRAFT

If so, we would like to hear from you.
Your views and experiences are so important to making sure 

we get things right and we want to put you at the  
heart of everything we do.
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If you would like to be involved, please  
email kentchft.engagement@nhs.net  
or phone on 01233 667810. 

Get in touch

www.kentcht.nhs.uk

You will be given support 
to actively take part in 
meetings, with information 
available in easy read or 
large print, if you need it.

There will be training 
opportunities that can help 
you use your experiences 
and knowledge to improve 
quality, in partnership with 
our teams.

We are looking for 
interested people, 
who have personal 

experience of using our 
services in the past two 
years or are caring for 
someone who is using 

our service.

What does it involve? 
You will be invited to attend friendly and 
relaxed meetings and join in the discussions 
and activities that happen. You will be able 
to claim reasonable travel expenses  
to attend meetings.

You will have the opportunity to 
give your views when we design or 
change our services – helping to put 
patients, service users and carers at 
the heart of everything we do.
DRAFT


